
DISTRICT 17 RALLY 

Our Pre-Rally was at the Queen Anne’s Café on The Strand on the 15th 

July and our Rally was at The Barnstaple Hotel on the 16th July. 

Photos - Top,  Pre-Rally  

Above - DC Louise welcoming us all.  Above Right—DC Louise’s invited 

guests,  

Opposite -  Rotarian guests.  

Below L-R  - Past Presidents, Donation for President Heather’s Charity and 

D17 Executive. 

 Thank you to Association Vice 
President Pam for representing 
President Heather in Devon on 
the 15th and 16th July. We all sent 
our best wishes to President 
Heather.  

Our D17 Pre-Rally Cream Tea was 
very noisy with friendly chatter! 
The Rally Lunch was delicious 
and a lovely occasion. The sun 
shone too! 




